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O'Donnell, Shanna

From: Elliot Engstrom <eengstrom@americanjurislink.org>
Sent: Thursday, November 12, 2020 11:10 AM
To: Rules Committee
Subject: Proposed Rule 8.4(7)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  

Dear Committee Members,  
 
I write to indicate American Juris Link's agreement with the Christian Legal Society's November 2, 2020 
comment letter regarding Proposed Rule 8.4(7). A copy of that letter is available at this link. 
 
American Juris Link (AJL) is a national nonprofit that provides resources and forums for public interest 
litigators who work to advance freedom and the rule of law. AJL opposes the addition of Proposed Rule 8.4(7) 
for the reasons stated in the Christian Legal Society's November 2 letter, including the proposed rule's likely 
impact on the First Amendment rights of Connecticut lawyers. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Elliot 
 
Elliot Engstrom | Legal Director | m. 704.380.1465 | americanjurislink.org 
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